
 

November 1, 2019 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Census 2020 Information and Discussion at Lunch with the League 
  

Come join us as Charlotte Mecklenburg Director for Census Lawanda Blair Foster discusses 

the 2020 Census. She will also talk about why the census is important to Charlotte and 

Mecklenburg County, key dates, and how to get involved, including participation and new 

initiatives to increase accurate self-response.    

 The public is welcome to attend this free event on Wednesday, November 13, 2019 from 11:30 

am until 1:00 pm at the League’s office in the Midwood International and Cultural Center, 1817 

Central Ave., Room 210, Charlotte, 28205. For more information, go to: www.goleaguego.org 

 


